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Programs:
  Mar. 19 – Club Speech & Music Contests
  Mar. 26 – High School shooting teams -

 Chaz Hunter
  Apr. 2 – Jane Montalbano – Antiques
  Apr. 9 – Student of the Month

Events:

  Apr. 6  – Spring Barn Dance 
  Apr. 13 – Area 10 Speech & Music Contests

  Apr. 27 – Foundation Dinner – Fernley

  May 11 – Dinner & Dance – Smith Valley 


(no Mother’s Day Brunch this year)

  Sept. 22 – 4th Annual Giomi Golf  Tournament

Greeters:
  Mar. 19 – Cheryl Giomi & Jim Snyder
  Mar. 26 – Gary Hardesty & Steve Singer
  Apr. 2 – Oscar Hernandez & Amy Geddes
  Apr. 9 – James Neely & Steve Rye
  Apr. 16 – Laura Lane & Ted Rudolph
  Apr. 23 – Candy LoBue & Ann Rudolph

  Apr. 30 – Jenn Scott & Lucy Rechel

Spring Dinner/Dance coming up:  We just completed two weeks of very successful dinner events, but that doesn’t mean we can sit back and relax.  Scholarships, the many school programs like Student of the month, RYLA, REGL even that interesting presentation by YHS at last Tuesday’s meeting all cost the Club a lot of money.  We earned some money from those dinner events, but we need lots more.  Next opportunity is our Spring Dinner/Dance event coming up April 6.  As has been the case the past few years, we will have a raffle along with the dinner and dance.  
At first thought, $50 for a ticket to the dinner/dance seems high, but when you get the whole picture ($50 includes two bar drinks plus a raffle ticket along with the ribeye steak dinner, an evening of live music for dancing and don’t forget the ambiance of the location: Snyder’s Onion Barn.) it is about the same as we have charged in the past for just the dinner and dance. 
The raffle is similar to past years (actually three separate raffles). One raffle for some propane donated by Affordable Propane, one raffle for an attractive barrel shaped wine cooler and  one raffle for a gun safe that holds 24 guns.  Each $50 admission ticket includes one ticket to be used on one of the above raffles.  Additional raffle tickets can be purchased for $10.  
Amy has 200 dinner/dance tickets printed up.  The more tickets we sell the more money we make.  Amy also has separate raffle tickets that can be sold before the event.  Of course, additional raffle tickets can be purchased at the door on the day of the event.  We need to sell 125 raffle tickets just to break even on the raffle.
Speech and Music Contests:  This  Tuesday, March 19, we will be hosting the annual Speech and Music contests at our regular meeting. YHS English teacher Amanda Aldridge  will be bringing 5 or 6 of her YHS students to compete in the Speech contest.  Each student must present a 5-7 minute speech with the Rotary theme of  “How do you see yourself as being inspirational”.  

Hopefully this year we will have at least one, maybe two, students competing in the Music Contest.

Peggy has lined up several members and non-members to handle the judging and winner selection.  If you have agreed to be a judge, be sure to be ready Tuesday to do your job.  Peggy will have judging score sheets and instructions.
Night in the Country:  For the past several years Rotary has served beer at the Night in the Country Festival.  We have been paid $5,000 for our 2 nights of service.  This year we have been approached by Nevada Copper about the possibility of serving dinner at the Friday and Saturday performances for their VIP guests.  We still have some important details to learn about this possibility, but depending upon how many members it would require and what we would be paid for doing it, we have some decisions to make about doing one or the other or maybe both.
How well do you know our projects?  The photo in the last issue is of a trailer load of the trash bins found mainly on downtown Main Street, of course.  This was originally a 1992 project.  The Rotary Wheel icons have been replaced several times and during Mary Swirsky’s presidency, some extensive physical repairs were done on a few of them, with help from YHS students in vocational classes.  The bins have lasted well and help a lot in controlling litter downtown. 
I asked about other projects on Main Street.  If you answered the Post Office Clock and the Littell Street arched sign OK, but that was not what I was thinking about.  I have not found a date, but a year or two after we placed the trash bins, Rotary put the planters along downtown Main Street.  They originally had trees planted in them, but that didn’t work out.  After a few years of disuse, some local citizens started planting flowers in them and, more importantly, cared for the flowers during the growing season.  I think Sue Dane was primarily responsible for the added beauty of the flowers we enjoy but we donated the planters.  
Not many of you are probably aware of the other project I was referring to.  Probably in the late 1930’s or early 1940’s, NDOT paved the two driving lanes of Main Street.  They did nothing about the parking area on either side of the pavement.  Rotary oiled the parking space from the center concrete to the curb.

Next project question:  What about this one?  Know what is going on here?  What else was part of this project?
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